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THE BOEING COMPANY
MAIL STOP 2T-04

P. 0. Box 3707
Seattle, Washington 98124 4-1635-80R-0066

March 5, 1980

CHARLES E. MacDONALD

Transportation Certification Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: RE-SUBMISSION OF MODIFIED QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM PLAN
FOR INDUSTRIAL RADIOGRAPHY (10 CFR, Part 71).

Reference: Letter FCTC:RHO; 71-0372; dated 2-4-80.

Gentlemen:

Please find attached a revision of the Qualit Assurance Program Plan that we origi-
nally submitted January 14, 1980. We have attempted to comply with instructions

as listed in the attachment to your referenced letter.

Recently the Richland, Washington Disposal Site has been closed to Special Nuclear
Materials and Transuranic Radioisotopes. Therefcre, the original "one time only"
SNM Fail disposal intent has temporarily been shelved.

However, we would 1like to maintain the capability to get rid of the Foils in the
event the Richland Radioactive Waste Disposal Site reopens to Special Nuclear Material.
The.refore, the original request for the "one time only" disposal operation still
s'.ands.

Sincerely,

v : /
WILLIAM E. MORGAN
Chief, Radiation Health Protection
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